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As the APA’s Director of Government Relations, Bill Dunn 
has the overall responsibility for APA’s lobbying efforts on 
behalf of its members and the payroll community.  
 
Bill oversees the work of the APA’s Government Relations 
Task Force, through which the APA membership engages 
federal, state, and local authorities to address issues 
relevant to the payroll profession.  
 
Bill also helps plan, organize, and carry out the APA’s 
Capital Summit and Annual Congress.  
 
Bill has more than 20 years experience writing for, 
teaching, and advocating on behalf of payroll 
professionals. He is published regularly in APA’s PAYTECH 
magazine and in the Inside Washington column of the 
Payroll Currently newsletter. He also provides commentary 
and analysis on APA’s Pay News Now! video service. 
 
Bill earned his CPP in 1996.  
 


